
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
November 2, 2016  
 
 
 
Mr. Denis Kelly 
Regional Clerk 
Regional Municipal of York  
17250 Yonge St. 
Newmarket, On L3Y 6Z1 
Email: denis.kelly@york.ca 
 
 
RE: REGIONAL MUNICIPALITY OF YORK - REVIEW OF 

REGIONAL COUNCIL GOVERNANCE (13.4) 
            Correspondence 
 
Dear Mr. Kelly: 
 
This will confirm that at a meeting held on November 1, 2016, Council of the City of Markham 
adopted the following resolution: 
 

1) That correspondence dated October 13, 2016 from the Regional Municipality of  
York be received; and, 

 
2) That the City of Markham would consider supporting an additional member for  

the City of Vaughan on York Region Council; and further, 
 

3)         That no other changes be considered. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Kimberley Kitteringham 
City  Clerk 
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